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Thank you President,

Indonesia thanks the delegation of Oman for the presentation of their national report.

Indonesia commend the recent ratification of the ICESCR and accession to the Convention against Torture. Indonesia also welcomes efforts to recognize and afford protection of human rights of migrant workers or contract workers*.

Indonesia wishes to offer the following recommendations:
1. Ratify the International Convention on Civil and Political Rights.
2. Provide comprehensive protection of human rights to foreign workers regardless of their category under Oman’s national legislation and encourage cooperation with countries of origin with a human rights-based approach.
3. Continue to strengthen tolerance and coexistence of the religious and cultural diversity of the people and facilitate space for expression in its education system and civil life in general.
We wish the Government of Oman a successful review.

Thank you.

